
Hi, all.  I hope your week is going well!

This week, we are still working on lesson four and next week we will wrap up and move on to
lesson five. You can begin previewing it to get a head start.
The homework for today is to complete the workbook page 61-64.

Please continue to reach out with any questions.

Best,
Ms.Tan


